
Trauma Response Community Engagement Program FAQ 
 
Q:  If our clinical intervention services are provided through MOU with a behavioral health partner, do 

we still need to obtain/use a HIPPAA compliant Electronic Health Record software?  
  
A:  Applicants under this RFA are required to use HIPPAA compliant EHR software only if they 

are managing, receiving, or accessing Electronic Health Records.  Agencies should adhere to all 

HIPPA requirements associated with EHRs as prescribed by individual/organizational licensure 

or insurance.  OVSJG advises agencies to consult with their own compliance or risk 

management advisors for additional guidance. 


